
435 Hamilton Street

Allentown, Pa. 18101Allentown

Minutes - Final

Public Works Committee

6:30 PMWednesday, October 19, 2016

Roll Call: Chairperson MacLean, McGuire and O'Connell

15-1128 Bill 57     

Amending the 2016 Capital Fund Budget to provide for a supplemental 

appropriation in the amount of Nine Hundred Ninety-Nine ($999.00) 

Dollars. This was a result of payment in lieu of tree plantings for the 

purchase of new street trees.

Bill 57 Street Trees - Turkey HillAttachments:

Mr. Craig Messinger deferred it to Ted Berger.

Mr. Theodore Berger stated that this is money received for the new Turkey 

Hill that is being built at 15th and Sumner Avenue.  This was recommended 

by the Shade Tree Commission to Turkey Hill.  They were short three 

Shade Tree and this is money they agreed to pay $133 per tree.

Mr. Roger MacLean asked if that is roughly the going price.  Do you have a 

set price or is it negotiable?

Mr. Theodore Berger stated that the Shade Tree Commission does an 

average and go to the State ECMS website where they take an average 

over a couple of years.

Mr. Roger MacLean asked any questions from Council.

Mr. Ray O'Connell stated that he has no questions.

Mr. Roger MacLean asked Dr. McGuire if he had any questions or the 

public.

Mr. Daryl Hendricks asked if they are going to have gas pumps at that 

location.

Mr. Craig Messinger stated yes, they will.

Mr. Roger MacLean asked any questions from the public.
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A motion was made by Ray O'Connell, seconded by David  McGuire, that this Bill 

be forwarded to full Council. The motion carried by the following vote:

Yes: David  McGuire, Roger MacLean and Ray  O'Connell3 - 

Adjourned:  6:32 PM
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